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Friday 22nd November 2024
Landing Afternoon
It was so lovely to see the school filled with parents, carers, 
governors & other family members on Thursday as part of 
our ‘Landing afternoon’. The ‘Landing afternoon’ gave the 
children an opportunity to showcase all the work they have 
been doing during their Autumn Term topic.  They really 
enjoyed the fact that so many of you joined in with all the 
different activities. The children are also looking forward to 
their ‘Take Off Day’ before the end of term.  They will 
be able to share their ideas and thoughts with their class 
teacher about the different things they would like to discover 
in their new topic. You  can see some of the photos from 
the afternoon via our website – 
https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/school-events-1/
As part of continued effort to improve our school, we would welcome any feedback from 
attendees of the Landing afternoon. Please click on the link to share your feedback - 
https://forms.office.com/e/z9nT4GkWg0 This link will close on Friday 29th November. 

Food Parcels
As a school we understand that with the current cost-of-living crisis, it can be a very 
expensive time of year for everyone. We are pleased to announce that as a school, we 
are able to offer our families, who need it, a weekly fresh fruit and vegetable box free of 
charge. This has been made possible by the work of the school staff and in partnership 
with ’Jacquie’s Fruit & Vegetables,’ who are based on High Street in Barry.

These weekly boxes will be available for collection from the school office on a Friday 
between 15:15 and 15:45. This exciting community project will be starting on Friday 6th 
December until Friday 21st February. If you would like a weekly fresh fruit and 
vegetable box, please complete the form by clicking on the link:

 https://forms.office.com/e/m8U5xNvEKE 

The form will close on Friday 29th November @ 12pm. 
Unfortunately, orders cannot be accepted after this time.

https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/school-events-1/
https://forms.office.com/e/z9nT4GkWg0
https://forms.office.com/e/m8U5xNvEKE
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Manger Mouse
As I am sure you are aware, the children in Y1, Y2 & Y3 are busy rehearsing for the 
Nativity show - Manger Mouse. Manger Mouse just loves food! He leaves his stable in 
Bethlehem in search of scraps at the busy marketplace. On his return he finds that the 
stable is very busy indeed!
This year we are trialling a new system for families to book tickets for the show. To book 
tickets for the show please click on the link below from Monday 25th Nov @ 6pm. The 
tickets cost £2 are currently restricted to 4 tickets per family.  After school on Friday 29th 
November, the restrictions of 4 tickets per family will be removed for the purchasing of 
extra tickets (if available) for the show.  
This new system will allow you to select your seats for the performance so there will be 
no need to arrive too early as your seats will be reserved!

The booking window will be open from Monday 25th Nov @ 6pm 
until Monday 9th December @ 12pm

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EDVH

Parent & Carer Forum
We are excited to announce that we will be hosting the next Parent & Carer Forum at All 
Saints CiW Primary School, on Thursday 12th December at 2:30pm. Our Parent & Carer 
Forum will give you, as parents and carers, the opportunity to discuss provision and 
support that we offer at school. It is the opportunity to be constructive and to continue 
to find ways to support us in improving.  As a school, we are continuously evaluating our 
performance and seeking ways in which we can refine our practice, to ensure our pupils 
receive the best education that they deserve.
To allow us to reflect on our practice, we would like to invite you as parents and carers to 
share your honest views and opinions, on the provision that we are currently providing. 
Where there is an opportunity to add your personal suggestion, please can we 
encourage you to complete this section, as the information you provide will feed our 
self-evaluation, support us in improving our school and will give us points of discussion 
during the Parent Forum.
The questionnaire will go live at 3:30pm on the 22nd November. Please can all 
questionnaires be completed by Monday 9th December - 12:00pm.
https://forms.office.com/e/sfzf3Rr0Sv   By completing the following form, you are giving 
consent to be contacted by All Saints CiW Primary School, regarding the Parent and 
Carer Forum.

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EDVH
https://forms.office.com/e/sfzf3Rr0Sv
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Invitation to Our Anti-Racism Event - Red to Racism
We are delighted to announce that our Pupil Voice Group, the Red to Racism Group, 
have recently completed the Show Racism the Red Card: Leaders of Now Pilot Scheme. 
This has been an incredibly impactful and informative experience, empowering our 
students to take meaningful steps towards creating an anti-racist school environment.
To share their journey and achievements, we warmly invite all parents and carers to join 
us for a special event led by our Red to Racism Group. During this afternoon, the children 
will share their hard work, outline the steps we’ve taken as a school, and discuss how we 
will continue to support the Anti-Racist Wales Action Plan (ARWAP - a commitment to be 
an anti-racist nation by 2030).

Event Details:
📅 Date: Wednesday, 4th December
⏰ Time: 2:30 PM
📍 Location: School Hall - All Saints CiW Primary School, Barry. 

Light refreshments will be available.

We hope you can join us to celebrate this 
milestone and learn about the inspiring journey 
our students have embarked on. Your support is 
vital as we continue working together toward an 
inclusive, equitable and anti-racist future.

If you would like to attend, please click on the 
following link or scan the QR Code.

Many thanks for your continued support, 
Mr Ashworth

https://forms.office.com/e/iLbvUqXH9R

https://forms.office.com/e/iLbvUqXH9R
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PTA News - School Christmas Fayre raffle hampers
The PTA have decided to bring a twist 
into the class raffle hampers for the 
Christmas Fayre this year.  Each year 
group will have a colour, and we kindly 
ask if each family can donate an item 
towards the class hamper in that 
particular colour, if you are able to.    
These hampers will become raffle prizes at 
the school fayre on Friday 6th December.

The details of the coloured hampers are in the table above.  Please can the children 
bring items DIRECTLY to their classroom where there will be boxes to place them in.
Items to be brought into school classrooms between Monday 18th - Friday 29th Nov.
YOUR DONATION CAN BE ABSOLUTELY ANYTHING BUT NON-PERISHABLE ITEMS 
PLEASE.  
Year 5 are slightly different, bring in a bottle of anything of any colour.  (E.g. soft drinks; 
sauces; condiments/vinegars; washing up liquid/detergent/softener etc)
As always, the school and PTA are extremely grateful for all the support our families give.

Ty Cerrig Christmas Tree cash for school
It's that time of year again when you'll be starting to think about going to get your real 
Christmas tree for your festive display.

Please consider Ty Cerrig farm, who have an abundance of varieties on offer at 
reasonable prices.  Ty Cerrig offer a cash back scheme for schools, and All Saints has 
been signed up for the last few years, receiving some cash for the PTA.
Please support All Saint's by booking an appointment and choosing your tree from Ty 
Cerrig this year.

Important... A reminder that you must select All Saints from the drop-down list of 
schools on the booking form...please don't forget this important step! We don't get 
points unless you pick our school. Let's try and get as much money as we can for All 
Saints whilst choosing your festive spruce and having family fun!

Thanks as always to our wonderful families and staff
All Saints PTA

Nursery (red)
Reception  (white / silver)

Year 1  (yellow / gold)
Year 2 (blue)
Year 3 (pink)

Year 4 (green)
Year 5 - BRING A BOTTLE OF ANYTHING

Year 6 will be creating stalls, so no hamper 
items required.
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Doodle Maths workshop for Parents & Carers
A huge thank you to everyone who came along today 
to support our Doodle Maths workshop for parents and 
carers! It was wonderful to see so many of you engaged 
and eager to learn more about how to help your children 
thrive in their learning journey. The Doodle Learning team 
were absolutely blown away by how well the school is 
utilising the Doodle learning platform. We’d also like to 
give a special mention to Mrs Metcalfe and Mrs Sims for 
facilitating the workshop. Your hard work and dedication 
are greatly appreciated! If you need any further support 
with Doodle Learning, don’t hesitate to visit their website 
at Doodle Learning.  Thank you once again for your support, 
and we look forward to seeing you at future events!

Dates for the Diary
Tuesday 26th November - Year 2 trip to South Wales Police Heritage Centre. 
Thursday 28th November – Y1 Trip to Techniquest
Thursday 5th December – Nursery AM Trip to Wiggleys Fun Farm to see Santa
Friday 6th December – Parent / carer drop-in session with Neurodevelopment Team 
Friday 6th December – PTA Christmas Fair. 
Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th December - Y1 - Y3 Nativity Concert (2pm)
Wednesday 11th December - Year 4 visit to St. Fagans
Thursday 12th December – Nursery Christmas Concert Performance
Thursday 12th December – Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch
Monday 16th December - Reception Christmas Concert Performance
Monday 16th December - Christmas Carols @ All Saints Church (6pm)
Tuesday 17th December – Reception trip to Cardiff Castle to see Santa
Friday 20th December – Last day of Autumn term 2024 – Toy Day!
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2025 – Christmas Holiday
Monday 6th January - Start of Spring Term A 2025. 

https://doodlelearning.com/


 

Does your child have wee or poo problems? 

 
 

 

 

THESE SESSSIONS WILL TAKE PLACE VIRTUALLY (ONLINE) 

EVENING: FIRST TUESDAY OF MONTH (6 – 7 PM) 

LUNCHTIME: FIRST FRIDAY OF EACH MONTH (12:30 – 13:30PM) 

 

Join an online parent/carer group for an educational session with Bladder and Bowel Assistant 

Practitioners, covering topics, from potty/toilet training, constipation and day/night-time wetting. 

 

Please scan QR code below to register 

 

 

             

  

 




